PUBLIC NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS

The Tombigbee River Valley Water Management District will receive Sealed
Bids until 10:00 A.M., Friday, December 29, 2017 in the District’s office
located at 187 North Eason Boulevard, Tupelo, Mississippi 38804 for the
following item:

(1) Loose Rip Rap — Size 200 Lb (Deliver to Site FOB: Approx. Latitude
34.,225141°, Longitude -88.446540°) (Access Road to be provided
by District)

For additional information and a copy of the Specifications/Bid Form,
contact Mike Waters, Engineer, Tombighee River Valley Water
Management District at P.O. Box 616, Tupelo, Mississippi 38802; by
telephone (662)842-2131 [Bus.] or (662)891-2990 [Cell]; or by fax (662)842-
2132,

The District reserves the right to reject any and all bids.




